Dear Mrs. Lorrain Stull,
	Since working at the cafeteria it has open my eyes on the way the cafeteria works and how to be more presuatevil on the food that come to my mouth at school. I am truly grateful that you let me work at the cafeteria and I happy I met you before I graduate.
	I learned how to prep food, how diet and allergies work in the food. Learned how to store food in a refrigerator and the freezer and how FIFO really works. I also learned how to work with other people because I usually work by myself. This gave me more appreciation for the work you and the other people at cafeteria have do for me and the other students here and I wanted to say again I am truly grateful for giving me this opportunity working with you and the other people at the cafeteria and thank you and everyone.

Lacey DeAngelo
	
